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WhaT hAVe wE BeEn LeArNinG tHis WEek?
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Congratulations to 
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These children 
have had their 
birthday this 

week

As you might have seen on our socials, Mr Braithwaite, Mr 
Kutts, and Miss Jones were part of a team of six who took 
part in the Qatar East to West Ultra run, a distance of 90km. 
Of course, we are proud of that incredible achievement, and 
the awful weather meant we had to demonstrate 
remarkable resilience. As we celebrate this success, we 
would also like to continue celebrating the children’s 
successes out of school. So many DBS Wakra students take 
part in out-of-school activities. If your child achieves a 
certificate, a trophy, a new belt, a medal, or similar, then 
please, either send them to school on a Thursday with the 
award so we can celebrate in assembly or send the class 
teacher some pictures or videos that can be posted on our 
socials.

If the nurse phones you about your child being sick, it is because, in her 
professional opinion, they need to be taken home to seek further medical 
guidance or to protect the rest of the class and teacher from catching the 
same illness. We appreciate that it can cause inconvenience for you to 
leave work, but our priority is the health and safety of all pupils. If she 
recommends a child going home, our school policy states that that must 
happen, and your cooperation with this is appreciated.




